
11. CORRESPONDENCE

NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK

The Board had received three late items of correspondence relating to
Neighbourhood Week.  These letters were from the Linwood Neighbourhood
Committee, from Te Whare Roimata and ICENG and from Mrs Wendy McCreath
of Mauger Drive.

The Board resolved to receive and to consider these late items of correspondence.

The Board also considered a letter from Mrs Jane Potts of Santa Maria Avenue,
seeking the support of the Board for a street party to be held as part of
Neighbourhood Week.

The Board resolved:

1. To make a grant of $100 to Mrs Jane Potts of Santa Maria Avenue to support
the street party to be held as part of Neighbourhood Week.

2. To make a grant of $298.00 to the Linwood Neighbourhood Committee to
support a community picnic in Beverley Park to be held as part of
Neighbourhood Week.

3. To make a grant of $125.00 to Te Whare Roimata and ICENG to enable them
to host a community barbecue as part of Neighbourhood Week.

4. To make a grant of up to $175.00 to Mrs Wendy McCreath to support a street
barbecue in Mauger Drive.

5. That these grants be provided from the provision made by the Board for
Neighbourhood Week from its 1998/99 Discretionary Funds.


